
ICI Letter Supporting Three Bipartisan Amendments to Help Americans
Save for Retirement

The Investment Company Institute (ICI) expresses our strong support for three bipartisan amendments being offered in consideration
of HR 2799 – The Expanding Access to Capital Act of 2023 sponsored by Chairman Patrick McHenry. These three bipartisan
amendments will go a long way to protect and strengthen Americans’ ability to save for retirement safely and efficiently.

Read more in the letter.
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https://www.ici.org/system/files/2024-03/24-ltr-cap-market-amendments-hr2799.pdf

	ICI Letter Supporting Three Bipartisan Amendments to Help Americans Save for Retirement

